
 

 

 

 
Health Insurance Information Day at Food City  
 
LIVERMORE FALLS – Do you have questions about the Affordable Care Act and the new Health Insurance 

Marketplace? Do you want more information on services that exist within the community to help pay for 

Healthcare costs? Western Maine Family Health Center invites the public to visit our table at Food City in 

Livermore Falls on Wednesday, February 19th from 12:00 to 4:00pm.  

 

Ann Schwab, HealthReach Connector, Emily Owen, AmeriCorps member, and Sara Tisherman, AmeriCorps 

VISTA member will be present to answer questions you may have about affording your healthcare. Stop by to 

talk, pick up handouts, and grab some great giveaways.  

 

Food City is located at 93 Main St. Livermore Falls, ME. For more information, Western Maine Family Health 

Center can be contacted at 207-897-4345. 

 

Western Maine Family Health Center is one of the 11 federally qualified health centers of HealthReach 

Community Health Centers. HealthReach has practices located throughout Central and Western Maine. We 

are dedicated to providing first-class healthcare to all individuals, therefore we accept Medicare, MaineCare 

and most major insurances. For individuals who are uninsured or underinsured, we offer a sliding fee program 

that will reduce costs for visits to our health centers. HealthReach is a private, non-profit organization that has 

been serving the communities of Maine for 39 years.  
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